

# 2019-02-15 Atlassian Developers Meeting Agenda (3 pm EDT)

Date

15 Feb 2019

Item	Who	Notes
Agenda Review	LC	•
Roll Call	LC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Wayne Kubick</li> <li><input type="checkbox"/> David Johnson</li> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Lorraine Constable</li> <li><input type="checkbox"/> Tony Julian</li> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Lloyd McKenzie</li> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Ted Klein</li> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Jean Duteau</li> <li><input type="checkbox"/> Ken McCaslin</li> <li><input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Josh Procius</li> <li><input type="checkbox"/> Marc Duteau</li> <li><input type="checkbox"/></li> </ul>
Announcements / Administraton	LC	
Webmaster's Report	DJ	• no update
Ballot Project	LM/JD	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• finished documentation for regular users / managers / administrators for the core part for entering issues</li> <li>• working on import from Gforge</li> <li>• Jean received the documentation early in week</li> <li>• couple reports to create</li> <li>• Test plan dates - Jean is adjusting for just tracking items               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• confirming testers and adjusting dates</li> <li>• target a week Monday re update to TSC</li> </ul> </li> <li>• On first create for new users, a non standard dialog sometimes pops up - Lloyd tracking down why, if you have an error, some of our plugins don't work properly.</li> </ul>

JIRACon Project	LC/JP	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• discuss what kinds of trackers we expect to exist <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• specification feedback</li> <li>• pss workflow</li> <li>• UTG</li> <li>• tooling feedback / software maintenance</li> <li>• issue tracking</li> </ul> </li> <li>• last confluence update brought with it status values with tasks <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• documentation being created - may add webinars</li> </ul> </li> <li>• PSS - workflow <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• email to pilot workflow candidates went out</li> <li>• Josh will walk through the process on a call once participants identified.</li> <li>• responses by Wednesday</li> </ul> </li> <li>• working on a dynamic form</li> <li>• last workgroup for migration - PIC</li> </ul>
UTG Project	TK	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• UTG resources have had a couple of updates</li> <li>• Piloting a couple of harmonization proposals for March harmonization</li> <li>• configuring "watchers" - Josh and Ted will try to schedule <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• looking at how to educate users on using built in features as well as features we build</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
Other projects	WK/JP	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• presenting co-chair handbook to PIC shortly</li> </ul>
Adjournment		

## Action items

